
APPENDIX  4

Analysis of Written Response to

Community Preview of Public Art for Harbour Green Park

In all, nine written comments were submitted at the preview on August 7, 2003; one was received four
days later in the mail; and 6 e-mails were received during the following week, (one from a respondent
who also submitted written comments at the preview.)  No further response has been received since
August 13, 2003.

Three written responses were enthusiastic about the work citing:

• approval of this particular artwork 3
• in favour of public art generally 1
• great theme/historical reference 1
• well suited to site 1

Twelve respondants were negative remarking on:

• too big/blocks views/poorly sited 10 
• work is ugly/silly/not art   9
• inappropriate/historical reference poor   4
• lack of consultation   2
• flashing light might disturb resident   1


